f' Linda Mulligan - Letter from Michelle Hunter Page 1

From: Peter Leck

To: Mulligan, Linda

Date: 1/5/05 4:38pm

Subject: Letter from Michelle Hunter

Thanks Linda - Have received the letter.

Can you please let Michelle know confidentially that a review of the medical chart for YL

has already been conducted and submitted to the Zonal Manager and Senior Executive Director ot
Health Services.

Michelle needs to know that this matter is being taken seriously and has already been pursued.

Thanks

Peter
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